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A Newsletter of Many Thanks 
 
Dear Glen Lakers: It has been a beautiful summer. Sunny and dry and lots of fun. The water 
quality is excellent with clarity readings over 18 feet, we have had excellent control of invasive 
plants, and the fishing this season has been some of the best I have ever seen. Thanks to all 
who sent me photos of happy fisherpersons with their catches. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to give thanks to those who work so hard to maintain Glen Lake 
as such a beautiful and special place. First, a huge thanks to Paul McPhillips for leading the 
GLPA over the last four years. Paul was an excellent president who guided us through some 
difficult issues. We are fortunate that Paul will stay on the GLPA Board. Thanks to all of the 
officers and board members of the GLPA.* These are all volunteers who dedicate their time and 
energy to oversee the health of our lake and community. Thanks also to Kim Ogden for 
managing our website ( www.glenlakeny.org), Linda Clark for maintaining the Association’s 

Facebook site, and Pete Rozell and his crew for tending the dam and property. Thank yous to 

Margaret Wallace and Susan Herlihy for hosting the August meeting, and a special thank you to 

Paul Nasrani, owner of the Adirondack Creamery, for hosting the Ice Cream Social and fund 

raiser. It was very successful, and a good time was had by all. And thank you, thank you, thank 

you to all members of the Glen Lake Protective Association. We have the best, strongest and 

most active lake association on the best and most beautiful place on Earth, Glen Lake (OK, I 

might be slightly prejudiced). 

 

Our September GLPA meeting will be Tuesday, September 13 at 7 p.m. at the 

Queensbury Activity Center, 742 Bay Rd, Queensbury NY 12804.          
 
*GLPA Officers: Paul Derby (president) Ron Mackowiak (Vice President), Ryan Windlespecht 
(treasurer), Linda Clark (membership secretary), Michele Mayer (recording secretary). GLPA 
Board: Pete Accardi, Pam Cembrook, Susan Herlihy, Ron Kuhl, Paul McPhillips, Margaret 
Wallace.  
 
If you have questions about the lake or Association, please contact me (518) 761-7015 or 
glenlake@roadrunner.com.  
 
Respectfully, 
Paul Derby, president Glen Lake Protective Association  
 
 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenlakeny.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cpaul.derby%40castleton.edu%7C857bbe6bc77b4802759508da77ac64e0%7Cb17e9703dbdd49fa909c03dfd13086af%7C0%7C0%7C637953879559525336%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IT1DbCIB%2BQD3fKTxGS8Y0r02hrxSss9Zqipfjns5vd8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.glenlakeny.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cpaul.derby%40castleton.edu%7C857bbe6bc77b4802759508da77ac64e0%7Cb17e9703dbdd49fa909c03dfd13086af%7C0%7C0%7C637953879559525336%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IT1DbCIB%2BQD3fKTxGS8Y0r02hrxSss9Zqipfjns5vd8%3D&reserved=0


 
 


